
WPUSD Student Wellness Committee 

Monday, May 8th, 2017 

3:30 p.m. – Overlook Room 

 

Minutes from May 8th Meeting 

1. Welcome & Introductions 

2. Review of February 6th, 2017 meeting minutes 

3. WPUSD Wellness Policy – FINAL 

Group reviewed and approved final policy. Copies will be posted at school 

sites in Cafeterias, distributed to PTC groups, and posted in school offices. 

4. 2016-17 Goals – Final 

Goals were Board approved and will remain the same until next school year. 

5. Future Meeting Dates for 17/18 school year: TBD 

Future meetings will be held at GEMS and will include student 

representatives. We will schedule 4 meetings per school year and try to 

meet in September, November, February, and April. 

6. Other 

Food Service will inform the PTC that they can assist with catering their 

events and student functions. If possible, Susan will meet with the PTC prior 

to the school year and let them know how the Food Services Department 

can be of help. The PTC should be complying with District Policies regarding 

wellness and nutrition so we will work towards correcting that. 

Liz mentioned that Stacey Brown will be prohibiting parents from bringing 

fast food to students at lunch time. This disrupts other students in class and 

interferes with serving lunch. 

NEXT MEETING DATE:  Next school year! 


